

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have been making pumpkin soup and the children have been so enthusiastic about it! We decided to do this after reading 'Pumpkin soup' by Helen Cooper. The children loved the book and said they wanted to make some of their own soup! We have been really impressed because everyone has tried it, (it tasted delicious!!) and the children have been using some great language to talk about it.

You have all been bringing back your reading books so that they can be changed and there are lots of really lovely comments about how you have shared the stories. Please keep writing in the reading record so that we know that you have read the books and that they are ready to be changed.

It is parents' afternoon on Wednesday and most of you have appointments already. If you don't, please come and talk to us so that we can give you the time that you want. We will talk about how your child is getting on and it is a chance for you to ask any questions you have about school or your child's progress.

Finally, next week we will be starting book club. This is open to everyone and will be on Friday morning. Instead of coming straight into class, you can go with your child into the dining hall where there are books to read, reading activities and a shared book at the end. We will be sending a letter out with more details so please look out for it, and we hope to see lots of you there!

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!





